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TRAFFIC ALERT  

I-40 Eastbound & Westbound near the Rio Puerco to near Atrisco Vista  
November 17 – December 10, 2020 

  
  

 

ALBUQUERQUE– The New Mexico Department of Transportation would like to inform the traveling 
public that on November 17, 2020 - December 10, 2020, crews will have various lane closures on I-40 
both east and west bound from near the Rio Puerco to near Atrisco Vista.  Work is being performed for 
Interstate improvements.    

Delays are expected. Please seek alternate route during this time or give yourself some extra time to 
reach your destination.  Motorists are advised to use the zipper merge during lane restrictions. Please 
visit https://www.zippermergenm.com/ for more information on the zipper merge and visit 
NMROADS.com for updates and information.  All work is weather permitted.  
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